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During their science learning this 

half term, Year 4 have been 

investigating the difference between 

solids, liquids and gases. This week 

we had the very exciting 

opportunity to speak to Micah Car-

Hill, a scientist who has previously 

worked for Green and Blacks as a 

lead taster for their products. He 

spoke to the children about how 

they used different scientific 

processes to precisely change the 

state of the cocoa products at 

different stages of the chocolate 

making process  to create the 
perfect product every time. Thank 

you Micah for giving up your time 

to speak to the children and show 

how the science of solids, liquids 

and gases is used in the real 

world.  


